
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

next week  

Monday 27 th  August  

STEM Club 

Parent/Teacher Interviews    

Tuesday 28 th  August  

POWER OUTAGE ï approx.  

                     9:00am ï 2:00pm 

Parent/Teacher Interviews   

NO Home Work Club 

Wednesday 29 th  August  

Parent/Teacher Interviews   

Thursday 30 th  August  

School Bank Day 

Fatherôs Day Stall 

Parent/Teacher Interviews   

Friday 31 st  August  

Breakfast Club  8:15ï8:45am 

Book Week Dress up Day 

Fatherôs Day Stall 

Instrumental Music sessions 

Friendship Pods 

Assembly 

coming up  

Monday 3 rd  September  

Gr 3/4 Swimming commences 

Friday 7 th  September  

Gr 5/6 Ski Trip 

Friday 14 th  September  

LEPS Fundraiser Movie Night 

      -  The  BFG  

 

 

reminders  

 

     August  22    2018  



 

 

1ßÑØÊÑÛÈÕ á 3ÌÛÚßâ 

.ƻƻƪ ²ŜŜƪΧΦ     ¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ Ƴƻǎǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƴƎ ōƻƻƪ ǿŜŜƪ ŀǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ .ƻƻƪ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƻŦ 

Australia 2018 Book of the Year award winners. In its 72nd year, 444 entries were received with 36 making the shortlist. 

As part of our commitment to literacy multiple copies of the 36 books are purchased for our library each year. This 

ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǘƘŜƳŜ ƛǎ CƛƴŘ ¸ƻǳǊ ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊ ŀ ƭƻǾŜ ƻŦ reading through a wide range of different 

texts.  Professor Hillel from the judging panel said this year, ά¢ƘŜ нлму ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƘƻƴƻǳǊ ōƻƻƪǎ ŜƴǘŜǊǘŀƛƴΣ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ 

and inform their readers through powerful narratives, vibrant language, vivid characters and in the case of picture 

ōƻƻƪǎΣ ǎǘǳƴƴƛƴƎ ƛƭƭǳǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƛƴ ŀ ōǊƻŀŘ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ ǎǘȅƭŜ ŀƴŘ ƳŜŘƛŀΦέ The quote this year really summarises what we 

have been trying to achieve at LEPS over the last 4 years. Over the last few years we have continued to expand our 

library to provide a wide range of books for our students. Developing a love of reading at such an early age will set up 

our students as learners. A critical part of our literacy program is ensuring we have the right books to engage with our 

readers across the school. Each year we continue to invest heavily in purchasing new books to support our students. All 

families are welcome to borrow books from our library at any stage. Every child should be reading every night. As a 

parent I know this can become difficult with various sporting and activities after school but the best way to become 

better at reading is to read! As part of our book week celebrations we will be having a special dress up and assembly this 

Friday 24th August. To read more about this ȅŜŀǊΩǎ book week celebrations please see the following website:  

https://cbca.org.au/  

tƻǿŜǊ hǳǘŀƎŜΧΦΦ     LEPS is one of many places that will be effected by the power outage scheduled for Tuesday 28th 

August in Lakes Entrance. The school will remain open however we will be severely affected by the loss of power. Over 

the last few weeks we have been conducting an audit to see what will be effected, listed below are the biggest areas 

around the school effected:            -    Lighting in our classrooms           -    Running water for toilets (no water pumps)          

-    Heating                 -    Telephone system (teacher mobiles used in the event of an emergency)                                         

As a result teachers will be running a heavily modified program for this day. Parents will need to consider whether 

sending their child to school on this day is essential.  

Delay in NAPLAN ResultsΧΦΦ     Last week we received notification that the 2018 NAPLAN results will be delayed in 

coming to schools and being sent out to parents. At this point we have not been given a new date as to when results will 

arrive at school. As soon as we find out we will keep all parents informed 

Parent Opinion SurveyΧΦΦ     ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ tŀǊŜƴǘ hǇƛƴƛƻƴ {ǳǊǾŜȅΣ 

hopefully the results will be returned to us as quickly as possible for staff to reflect on. Despite the survey being a 

random selection, we are always looking for feedback to improve our school. Please take the time to discuss any 

feedback with myself or any of our staff for approving our school.                        

          Simon Prior 

https://cbca.org.au/


 

 

Pupils of the Week - congratulations 

Ruby OôNeill for writing with a new confidence in her own ability to stretch out the words and use the correct 
sounds to match. 
Tiarni Jonkers for making great choices in the classroom and using good manners when sharing her ideas. 
Ellie Williams for a big improvement with attendance.  Great to see your smiling face. 
Nevaeh McKay for an amazing attitude towards her learning and a big improvement in attendance. 
George Scalzo for trying new challenges in Maths with a great attitude.  Keep it up.  
Beau Stedman for working consistently and trying to achieve his best.  Well done! 
Gemma Klos for an amazing attitude towards all of her learning. 
Ethan Freeman for working hard in class and trying his best. 
Sports Award  -  Cody Williams for his great effort, team work and participation in Phys. Ed, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Week Parade 24th August 

It is time to get excited about books and share your love of literature with the rest of the school. 

This year as part of our Book Week celebrations, we are going to dress up as their favourite BOOK characters for a Book 

Week Parade! 

The theme for this year is Find Your Treasure! 

Students are invited to dress up as a book character or in a costume to match the theme. Costumes need not be 

expensive, as many book characters can be created using everyday clothing. 

Parents, carers and grandparents are invited to attend the parade, held during an early assembly on Friday 24th August 

at 2:30pm. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                   Helpers needed for both days 

 

            Thursday 30th August  - classes visit stall to buy gifts 

            Friday 31st August  -  recess & lunchtime sales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 
LAST WEEK  

 

 Monday 13/8              88.7% 

Tuesday 14/8               89.2% 

Wednesday 15/8        88.7% 

Thursday 16/8             88.2% 

Friday 17/8                  88.2%  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEPS MOVIE FUNDRAISER 
 
Friday 14th September  -6:15pm 

Lakes Squash & Movie Centre 
 
Tickets $14.00 each ς available 
at school office now 
 

BOOKCLUB 
 
Could all Book Club orders please be 
returned to the school office by 9:30am 
Wednesday 5th September 2018, 
 
NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED. 
 
Cheques must be made payable to 
LEPS. 
 
NO MONEY ORDERS PLEASE. 
 

 



 

 

 

 


